Sergeant in Charge,

Tallaght Garda Station,
Tallaght,

Dublin 24.







3rd March 2009
Dear Sir/Madam,
Re:  Disabled Parking Spaces, Tallaght Village

At the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting held on 23rd February 2009 the Members discussed difficulties being experienced by disabled people with regard to parking in Tallaght Village.
There are two disabled spaces on the Main Street area of Tallaght Village namely 

a) at 512 Main Street and b) outside the new Bank of Ireland

The Members reported that members of the public are parking in the disabled space outside 512 Main Street.  Accordingly, I should be obliged if you would monitor the situation and let me have a reply in due course.

Bottom of Form

Yours sincerely,

_______________________________________

TOM CURTIN.

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER.

